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Additional Documents

Please include comments on other documents below:

Please include comments on other documents below::
My response to the Main Issues Report
Development Bid Reference amm B0944 amm Inchgarth Road

This bid should be granted.

This is a site that doesn't fit with the area because it is unsightly from both the North Deeside Road and Inchgarth Road . It appears unused and neglected,
serving no good purpose. The concept of a Community Retirement Villaget would be a very attractive prospect for people in the area and elsewhere who wish to
downsize. The facilities included in the proposed development would attract local people to the area and to the safer access to the Deeside Way.

Everyone is aware of the problems of the existing roads through this area, particularly at the top ofWesterton Road and Pitfodels Station Road. This road would
resolve these problems and provide a much safer route for everyone.
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